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Comments: My name is Hunter Van Wyhe and I am a lifelong Alaskan. I have grown up enjoying everything living

in Alaska offers, from downhill skiing, to hunting and fishing, becoming a private pilot, and most importantly to

me, snowmachining. 

 

Alaska offers a unique aspect to those who love to recreate outdoors, access. The current Chugach Forest Plan

revisions "C" and "D" unreasonably restrict access for multiple different user groups who have traditionally

utilized the areas proposed to be restricted.

 

These restrictions, if implemented, will have reaching effects on the Alaska economy. From ski shops, to gas

stations, to powersports dealerships; restricting access to recreational areas will have a negative impact to

Alaska. 

 

I strongly support revision "B" as it is the closest to the current plan in place. Access, especially in Alaska, is part

of what living in Alaska so great. I look forward to recreating in the areas which will remain open in revision "B"

for years to come.

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Hunter Van Wyhe

Anchorage, Alaska

 


